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   No. Rev. B.F. (5)2/2017-Loose 

Government of Himachal Pradesh 

‘Revenue Department’ 

From 

   The Principal Secretary-cum-F.C. (Revenue) to the 

   Government of Himachal Pradesh. 

To 

1. The Divisional Commissioner, 

Shimla/Mandi/Kangra at Dharamshala, H.P. 

2. All Deputy Commissioners, 

Himachal Pradesh. 

3. The Settlement Officer, 

Shimla/Kangra at Dharamshala, H.P. 

4. All Sub-Divisional Officers (Civil), 

Himachal Pradesh. 

5. All Tehsildars/Naib Tehsildars, 

in Himachal Pradesh. 
 

   Dated:  Shimla-171002, the  11th June, 2020. 
 

Subject:  Regarding grant of Nautor Land in Tribal Areas. 
 

Sir, 

   I am directed to refer to the subject cited above and to say that it has been 

decided by the Government to withdraw the instructions issued vide this Department’s letter No. 

Rev.B.A(4)-4/2001-Vol-III, dated 10-08-2006. 

        Yours faithfully, 

 

        (Rakesh Mehta) 

       Joint Secretary (Revenue) to the 

       Government of Himachal Pradesh. 

 

Endst. No. As above.  Dated: Shimla-2, the  June, 2020 

Copy forwarded for information to: 

1. The Director, Land Records, H.P., Shimla-9. 

2. The Clerk of Court to the F.C. (Appeals) to the Govt. of H.P. Shimla-2.  

 

(Rakesh Mehta) 

       Joint Secretary (Revenue) to the 

       Government of Himachal Pradesh. 

 


